
 
 

Newsletter 19 Summer 1 2024 
Attendance for Summer 1 half term so far… 

Rec Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
96.9% 94% 98.5% 97% 93.8% 92% 99.3% 

 

 

 

Well done to Year 6 who have an amazing 
attendance percentage this week! They are in the 
lead to win the £60 prize. Congratulations too to 

Reception, Year 2 and Year 3 who all have 
attendance over 95% - brilliant!   

 
 
Welcome back! 
What a great start to the new term. The children have come back to school with a fantastic attitude to 
learning and excellent behaviour. We’ve started our Grab-a-bag Tuesdays and Thursdays and fingers 
crossed the weather will improve from now on. Over the holidays, the soft play surface next to Nursery 
was removed and extended with artificial grass. The children have really enjoyed their extra play space!  
 
 

Reception Places for September 2024 
We still have a few spaces in our Reception class for this September. If you know anyone who you think 
would like a place at our school, please ask them to contact Roz in the school office as soon as possible.  
 
 
 

Reports 
You will be receiving your child’s Spring Attainment and Progress Reports today. Please don’t hesitate to 
contact your child’s class teacher if you wish to discuss anything on the report. We’d be grateful if you 
could complete and return the Parent Feedback form as it helps us to improve what we do. We will choose 
winners of the £30 Parent Credit at random and they will be informed by the school office.  
 
 

KS2 SATs 
Our Year 6 children are working very hard in preparation for their upcoming SATs tests. We are very proud 
of them and know that they will try their best in the tests. The week after the tests are completed, many of 
our Year 6 children are going to PGL. Letters about what to take, what they will be doing while they are 
there will be sent out soon. 
 
 

Uniform 
Thank you for your support in following our uniform policy. Please remember to ensure that your child’s PE 
kit is in school on their PE day to enable them to take part in this curriculum subject. It would be easier 
and safer, if your child wears earrings, that they don’t wear them on their PE day. Thank you.  
 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 

     



 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

The course will be available at the following times and Venues: 

Monday the 15th of April 10-12 Douglas Valley Start Well Centre 

Friday 19th April 9:30-11.30 Leigh Central Start Well Centre 

Tuesday 23rd April 1pm -3pm Atherton Start Well Centre 

Wednesday 24th April 5:30-19:30 Wigan Central Family Hub the Meadows 

To Book a Place On An Upcoming Course Please Email  

Parentingsupport@wigan.gov.uk  

For more information, please 
visit 

YouthConnect5.org.
uk 

mailto:Parentingsupport@wigan.gov.uk


 

 

 

     

 


